19/07/21

Dear Fellow Golfers,

On Sunday next 25" July 2021 my Lady Captain’s Prize to the Men takes place. | would personally
like to wish each and everyone of you the very best of luck in the competition and hopefully the
weather will hold up.

Have a great day and enjoy.
Stay safe and healthy.

Best regards
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Knightsbrook Golf Club




